Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD

From: Gary Larson <glarson@hinklelawfirm.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 10:13 AM

To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD; Dawson, Scott, EMNRD

Cc: Jones, William V, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD;
epadillaplf@qwestoffice.net

Subject: Case Nos. 16239, 16240, 16241, 16242, and 16243 - Applicant EOG Resources - Continuances

Leonard and Scott,

On behalf of Chevron U.S.A., this is to request that Case Nos. 16239, 16240, 16241, 16242, and 16243
be continued to the December 6 docket. Ernie Padilla, who represents applicant EOG Resources in all
of the cases, concurs with this request.

Additionally, | request that Case Nos. 16132 and 16133 continue to be held in abeyance until
December 6. Those cases involve Chevron U.S.A. applications and were heard on May 18.

Gary
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Gary W. Larson,

Partner

Hinkle Shanor LLP

218 Montezuma

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
(505) 982-4554 telephone
(505) 982-8623 facsimile
glarson@hinklelawfirm.com

This message (including attachments) constitutes a confidential
attorney-client or is otherwise a confidential communication from
the law firm, Hinkle Shanor LLP, that is covered by the Electronic
Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. Sections 2510-2521, and is
intended solely for the use of the individual(s) or entity to whom
it is addressed. It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt
by, any unauthorized person. If you are not the intended
recipient or received these documents by mistake or error, please
do not read it and immediately notify us by collect telephone call
to (505) 982-4554 for instructions on its destruction or return. If
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any disclosure, copying, distribution, action or reliance upon the
contents of the documents is strictly prohibited.



